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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class: Brodie Bye 
 
Chestnuts Class: Enya Baxter 
 
Sycamores Class: Afia Osei-Bempong 
 
Willows Class: Warren Stiffle 
 
Oaks Class: Faith Disney 
 
Reading star of the week: Oscar Hague 
Writing star of the week: Elliemay Coleman 
Maths star of the week: Henry Cox 
PE star of the week: Lachie Ingram 
 
Smartest dressed: Nevaeh Harding 
 
Growth mindset: Poppy Redpath 
 
Role-model of the week:  George Belcher 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

It is lovely to see the children 

again after the Easter holidays, 

looking refreshed and raring to 

go!  It has been a happy and 

positive first week back in school 

at the start of our summer term. 

 

It is good to see our attendance 

figures rising year on year.  Thank 

you for ensuring that your children 

come to school regularly and 

taking this matter so seriously.  

So far this academic year our 

overall attendance rate is 97.08%.   

 

Our first Y5 cycling group got off 

to a great start this morning, ably 

led by Annie Ashworth and her 

team of helpers.  We are very 

pleased to be offering this 

opportunity once again and we 

will keep you posted on the 

group’s progress! 

 

Finally, just a reminder that this 

weekend is a Bank Holiday 

weekend and therefore school is 

closed on Monday.  We look 

forward to seeing the children on 

Tuesday 2nd May. 

 

 
 



Value this term 

  The value we will be focusing upon this 
half-term is Enthusiasm.  This began 
with our whole school assembly on 
Tuesday and involved a discussion 

about what we are enthusiastic about 
and who we know who is enthusiastic!  
Do get your children to tell you more! 

KS2 production 

Please find  

a letter about the forthcoming production 

(which affects the whole school) in 

his/her bookbag.  We are delighted to 

be providing this wonderful opportunity 

again for the children to perform in a proper 

theatre and will be aiming for 

excellence! 



Trainee teacher in Y2 

  From 2nd May for 8 weeks we will be 
hosting a student teacher in our Y2 
class.  Miss Sarah Kleszcz will be 

working with groups and doing some 
whole class teaching.  She will be 
closely overseen and supported by 
Miss Trafford.  We look forward to 

welcoming Miss Kleszcz. 

Piano pupils 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Mr Paine 

has two spaces for piano lessons.  If your 

child is in Y2 upwards and is interested in  

having lessons, please contact him via the 

school office. 


